
 

 

 
  

 

 
DATE: June 12, 2024 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 
 

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Truckee High School Overnight Trip to La Grande, OR, from 

July 15 through July 18, 2024 
 

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve the proposed Truckee High School Overnight Trip to La Grande, OR, from July 15 through 

July 18, 2024. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

Truckee High School’s Varsity Football team has had past success offering this field trip. The 

training camp has been a tremendous success and an excellent experience for the team as 

follows: 

1. Sharing a room and traveling with teammates has created a tight bond with each other. 

2. Practice football and the playbooks for a whole week with no distractions. 

3. Experience training with college coaches and being on a college campus. 

4. The college football team staff will meet with our team, stressing the importance of 

continuing high school and going to college. 

 

The trip will occur at Eastern Oregon University from July 15 to July 18, 2024. The players will 

stay in the on-campus dorm rooms, four to a room, and enjoy college cafeteria dining. 

 
RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant of Educational Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: TTUSD School Sponsored Field Trip Request Truckee High School Overnight Trip to 

La Grande, OR, from July 15 through July 18, 2024 


